
 

   

   
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Carnegie Mental Health Award 

 

 

 

 

 ‘GOLD’ status in the Carnegie 

School Mental Health Award. A 

huge thank you to our Mental 

Health and Wellbeing Champions, 

staff, parents and wider 

community for your continued 

support.  

Mrs Waddington and last year’s 

champions did a fantastic job 

raising awareness around mental 

health and wellbeing through 

school and we look forward to 

seeing what our new champions 

will get up to this academic year.  

 

Pupil Voice 
We look forward 

to maintaining a  

strong pupil voice 

here at Ledger  

Lane. Google  

Classrooms have 

been set up across 

school to ensure our Reading 

Ambassadors, Mental Wellbeing 

Champions and Restorative 

Practice Ambassadors keep all 

children up to date about their 

actions across school.  

 

Attendance 

 

 

 

 

attendance this half term. Even 

though assemblies are now 

virtual, classes attaining over 97% 

attendance still have the chance 

to play OPALLOPALY every 

Friday afternoon to earn their 

attendance reward.  

 

 
 

October 23rd Break up 

 

November 2nd Back to school 

November 16th Odd Socks Day  

for Anti Bullying Week 

December 17th Break up 

 

January 4th Back to school 

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

Hello Yellow Day 

We were delighted  

to come together in our yellow 

accessories to support young 

people’s mental health for World 

Mental Health. Young Minds is a 

passionate organisation that aims 

to support and empower all young 

minds, whatever the challenges. 

We raised £56. Thank you to 

everyone for their kind donations.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Mrs R Skirrow 

23rd October 2020 

School Parliament enjoying their first 

meeting of the year.  

 

“We were delighted when we were 
told that Ledger Lane has won the 
Gold status! All our hard work has 
paid off and we have made people 
more aware of how important 
mental health is. We all want you 
to know that we are always ok to 
talk.” Elisia & Holly Y6 

Competition 
There were  

lots of lovely  

entries of poems containing  

 

We would like to 

thank everyone 

for their fantastic 

effort with  

We are delighted 

and very proud to 

announce that we 

have achieved 

Guidance 
To help us 

keep our  

school safe,  

please can we remind parents to 

keep a 2 metre distance from each 

other when dropping off or collecting 

children.  

We also strongly encourage the use 

of face coverings to be worn on 

school grounds as this reduces the 

risk of transmission. Thank you for 

your support and understanding.  

 

inspiration for 

rainbows for 

National Poetry 

Day. A huge 

well done to 

Caiden in Y4 

for his brilliant 

rainbow poem! 


